
2010 budget hearing and annual meeting – Labor Day weekend: Watch your 
snail mail later this week for the summer newsletter providing details of the 2010 
annual meeting, Sunday, September 5, 9:00am, St. Germain Community Center. 
The newsletter and meeting details are also available for review on the district 
website at http://www.littlesaint.org/. 
 
One piece of business at the annual meeting will be the election of a new 
commissioner to fill my expiring position.  I will not accept another re-nomination 
to the board.   Please contact me if you haven any questions about the duties of 
lake district commissioners. 
   
Thank you, 
Ted Ritter 
Chairman, Board of Commissioners 
Little St. Germain Lake P&R District 
 


